Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: btfd43capt2@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 8:24 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Todd Rudloff

Organization
Byram Twp Fire Department

Email
btfd43capt2@gmail.com

Address

9 whitehall hill rd
andover, nj 07821
usa

Comments

The cost savings to our fire department would be one that would allow our department to buy other life
saving equipment with the savings of being able to choose who we buy bottles from. Skipping the
middle man allows us as a department to make our money go further.

Second the Niosh approval in place does not make any sense. If we purchase bottles today and put
them into a 15 year old pack, that bottle was not tested to that configuration. On the other hand 15
years ago they were SCI bottles, today they are Luxfor. This regulation simply doesn't make sense. If a
bottle is DOT approved what difference does it make.

Bottle line is in todays economy saving money is one of the biggest thing agencies have to do. Giving
the opportunity for the agencies to choose their bottles makes the most sense period.

please consider making such a change for this revision.

Thank You

Todd Rudloff

Captain

Byram Twp Fire Department




